
Governor Inslee announced new mandates today in an effort to curb the spread of

COVID-19. Please see below for what this means for our preschool and recreational

programs at Ascend Gymnastics.

We have been mandated to close from November 17th to December 14th. All classes

will operate as normal on Monday, November 16th as the mandate does not take effect

until 11:59pm.

Our preschool and class program will "pause" in their current session and begin again on

December 14th. The second half of the session will resume on December 14th and end

on December 27th. 

All gymnasts attending class on Monday will be required to wear masks. Athletes must

keep the mask on at all times while at Ascend Gymnastics, except while eating or

drinking. 

We want to thank all of our families for their continued support during this difficult

time. Together we are #ASCENDSTRONG. 

 

Sincerely,

Ascend Gymnastics

Ascend Gymnastics Families,
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